
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Challenging Hate Forum 
on 

DOMESTIC VIOLENCE 
 
 
 
Dear friends, 
 
The Challenging Hate Forum, which meets monthly at Manchester 
Cathedral and at various venues in and around the city, will be 
hosting a special public meeting to focus on raising awareness of 
domestic violence. A major contribution to this event will be made 
by the Crown Prosecution Service (CPS). 
 
Please consider yourself invited to this special event and be 
encouraged to spread the word to your friends, colleagues and 
family. The meeting will take place in the Regiment Chapel of the 
Cathedral from 2.30pm until 4.00pm on 21st June 2012.  
 
If you require any further information please contact my PA,   
Alison Rowland, on 0161 833 2220 ext 220 or email her at 
alison.rowland@manchestercathedral.org 
 
I look forward to seeing you at this event. 

 
Rogers Govender 
Dean 
 


